
Dec.  8:  Ammonia  Leak  Sends
Two Workers to the Hospital

An ammonia leak at a nitrogen plant sent two workers to the
hospital. The leak was quickly contained. The condition of the
workers isn’t known. The company said there were no reports of
anyone else inside or outside of the plant being affected. The
cause of the leak is still unknown, but OHS officials are
investigating.
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